
Greetings Lake Forest parents the year is just about over. Tomorrow is the last day of school 

and an early release day. Please make sure you have arrangements for your child for our 

12:00 dismissal. 

 

*Please check the school’s website for the schedule dates, times and directions for virtual 

students to return their laptops and chargers. We need ALL devices back no later than this 

Friday June 11. 

 

*For students who are registered for Summer school, please make sure we receive your 

completed Summer Emergency Contact Information card by tomorrow June 9. 

Broward County Food and Nutrition services will be providing assistance for parents to 

complete the Online Meal Benefit Application for next school year. The meal benefits 

application allows the district to provide free and reduced information to Title I and other 

grants that help various programs at Lake Forest Elementary. Staff will be on campus at Lake 

Forest next Monday June 14 from 8-2 and at McNicol Middle on the 15th, also from 8-2 if 

you need assistance in completing these forms. 

 

Thank you so much parents and families for a successful, yet at times stressful school year. It 

truly was a team. I look forward to next year when we can all return to school and 

participate in a fun filled, engaging school year. 

 

Thank you again and have a nice evening and a safe and happy summer. 

 

 


